
providing long-term support to the Alachua County Library District
through major gifts and bequests since 1989

The Alachua County Library District Foundation

The Foundation

Building for the Future
The COVID-19 pandemic has upended 
our daily lives and routines.  At present, 
those who frequent our excellent library 
system are unable to access the HQ and 
branch buildings and instead can only 
check out books through delivery to 
their car or use online library services.  
The Library District, however, will - 
when conditions warrant - resume a full 
schedule of activities and services.  The 
Foundation will be there to continue 
enhancing the ACLD’s ability to serve 
our community.  In recent years, the 
Foundation has made significant 
contributions to the remodeling, 
renovation, and construction of branch 
libraries, and it anticipates continuing 
to raise the necessary funds to provide 
such support in the coming years.

ACLDF Chair Hunt Davis presents check to

Library Director Shaney Livingston for 2015 Newberry 

Branch renovation

ACLDF Chair Pushpa Kalra presents check to 

Library Director Shaney Livingston for 2016 High 

Springs Branch renovation

ACLDF Chair Bill Burger presents check to Library 

Director Shaney Livingston for 2017 Tower Road Branch 

renovation

ACLDF Chair Jon Reiskind presents check to Library Director 
Shaney Livingston for 2019 Waldo Branch grand opening
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